
 

OSHKOSH PUBLIC LIBRARY 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

November 19, 2020 

 

WHEREAS, Amy Sitter has served on the Oshkosh Public Library 

Board of Trustees from May, 2013 to September 1, 2020 with 

distinction; and 

 

WHEREAS, during Amy’s tenure, she has often been in the forefront 

with commitment and leadership, including service on the Finance 

Committee of the library board; and 

 

WHEREAS, Amy made herself available for many meetings and 

committed as much time as was needed to help realize the fine library 

facility and service program the community enjoys today;  

 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, it is the unanimous "sense of the 

Board" that we express our appreciation to Amy Sitter for her 

exemplary service to the community as a member of the Board of 

Trustees of Oshkosh Public Library.  The Library is better as a result 

of her service.  

 

Resolution approved unanimously by the Library Board this 19th  

  day of November 2020. 

 

 

 

____________________________ _________________________ 
 

Christine Melms-Simon, President       Jeff Gilderson-Duwe, Director 

        Oshkosh Public Library        Oshkosh Public Library 

             Board of Trustees    

 


